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The Callaway County Health Department has no new positive COVID 19  cases to report at this 
time. There are currently 22 cases, with 19  recovered, two active and one death.

As we are starting the  reopening process, if you are immunocompromised, please remember to 
take  extra precautions.  As schools start preparing for graduation  ceremonies, if you are not 
comfortable being in public, try to remove  yourself from those situations.  Continue to wash your 
hands, practice  social distancing and stay safe.


